
Riverview School District 
Student Life Minutes for September 26, 2011 

7:00 p.m.—8:30 p.m. 
 
Present: Lisa Ashbaugh, Heidi Dolan, John Hackworth, Dave Kadylak, and  
              Arlene Loeffler 
   Jay Moser, Jeff Hadley, David Zolkowski and Jason Shoaf 
   Dick Jaynes 
Absent:  Joe DiMario, Dean Hornsby, Anne Shearon and Mary Kay Stein 
   C. Erdeljac 
 
 
Mr. Moser and Mrs. Ashbaugh co-chaired the Student Life Committee meeting. 
 
Jason Shoaf and David Zolkowski reviewed the dates and events of the Lutherlyn 
Ecology unit to be conducted on October 13 and 14, 2011. 
 
Dick Jaynes reviewed the most recent drawings of the JSHS locker room and storage 
area. 
 
Lisa Ashbaugh provided an update on the Riverside Park Phase I completion.  Great 
progress is being made by the Borough of Oakmont in the renovation of the park. 
 
Lisa Ashbaugh, Jay Moser and Bob Kariotis reviewed the RSD Guidelines for Booster 
Groups and recommended approval at the October voting meeting. 
 
Bob Kariotis gave a report on the evening soccer and football games that were held on 
September 2nd and 3rd.  Riverview High School’s Homecoming parade and football game 
will also be an evening event on Friday, October 7, 2011. 
 
Jay Moser provided details about the spring band music trip to New York City on May 4, 
5 and 6, 2012, and recommended Board approval in October.  
 
Jay Moser also informed the Board that RHS students will attend the SADD Conference 
at Seven Springs on October 31, 2011. 
 
In October Josh Barone will be approved as the Junior High School Head Wrestling 
Coach, and we hope to approve a Junior High Basketball Coach and Track Assistant 
Coach. 
 
Mr. Kariotis reported that Comcast will again broadcast RHS home football games and 
selected basketball games this year. 
 
The Riverview School District Community Safe School meeting will be held on 
September 29th at 7 pm in the RJSHS library. 
 
Mr. Moser indicated that the Distinguished Alumni Recognition Program will be held 
later this fall, most likely at the Tenth Street School Auditorium. 
 
      Respectfully Submitted, 
 
      Jay Moser, Principal 


